
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
From: Greg Pratt 
Subject: Healthy Streets 
Date: Friday, September 10, 2021 
 
Dear Erica, Raymond and transportation commissioners:  
 
I want to thank you for your work planning an implementing the Healthy Streets programs in the 
downtown as well as neighborhood areas. I’ve seen a lot of benefits for families with children as well as 
clear benefits to people using non motorized transportation in our city. I hope in the near future you will 
face less opposition in the implementation timeline.  
 
Thanks very much, Greg Pratt 
 


